
NOTICE 

APPROVED 3 MONTH SHORT-TERM FOREST MANAGEMENT PLAN 
EXTENSION FOR THE MAZINAW-LANARK FOREST INC.  2011-2021 
FOREST MANAGEMENT PLAN 

The Ontario Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry (MNRF), Mazinaw-Lanark 
Forest Inc. and the Mazinaw-Lanark  Local Citizen Committee (LCC) would like to advise 
you that the 3 month short-term Forest Management Plan (FMP) extension of the approved 
2011 – 2021 FMP for the Mazinaw-Lanark  Forest has been approved by the Regional 
Director. 

This FMP extension extends the period of 
the current FMP to June 30th, 2021. 

How to Access the Approved FMP 
Extension 

The FMP extension is available 
electronically at the following locations: 

•  on the Natural Resources Information 
Portal – https://nrip.mnr.gov.on.ca/s/fmp-
online  

• by contacting the Mazinaw-Lanark 
Forest Inc.  office; Margaret Hatton at: 
mhatton@mlfi.org during normal office 
hours.  

  
Interested and affected persons and organizations can arrange a remote meeting with MNRF 
staff to discuss the approved FMP extension. 

For further information, contact: 

MNRF Contact Company Contact LCC Contact 
Joel Martineau, R.P.F 
District Management Forester  

Margaret Hatton, R.P.F 
Plan Author 

Tom Sheppard 
LCC Chairman 

joel.martineau@ontario.ca 
 
 

mhatton@mlfi.org 
613-336-0816x224 

mazlanlcc@snowbase.ca 

The Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry (MNRF) is collecting your personal information and comments 
under the authority provided by the Forest Management Planning Manual, 2020 approved by regulation under 
Section 68 of the Crown Forest Sustainability Act, 1994.  Any personal information you provide (home and/or 
email address, name, telephone number, etc.) may be used and shared between MNRF and/or the sustainable 
forest licensee to contact you regarding comments submitted.  Your comments will become part of the public 
consultation process and may be shared with the general public.  Your personal information may also be used 
by the MNRF to send you further information related to this forest management planning exercise.  If you have 
questions about the use of your personal information, please contact Shari MacDonald by e-mail: 
shari.macdonald@ontario.ca 

Renseignements en français : Elizabeth Holmes au tél: 613 258-8210 courriel: 

elizabeth.holmes@ontario.ca. 
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